
Church Planters to America 
PO Box 405 
Portageville, New York 14536 
 
 
 

Dear Friends, 

 

It is that time of year again as we plan and prepare for the annual C.P.A. 

Missionary Pastors’ Retreat. The C.P.A. mission family will be coming to 

mission headquarters for a much needed time of encouragement, fellow-

ship, learning, and sharing. This time is very important for our missionary 

families and their ministries.  

 

We are thankful that God has provided the funds each year, through many 

friends who sent a special gift. It is our desire to provide this year’s retreat 

at no cost to our mission family. Will you help this year? 

 

I am writing to ask that you consider sending a special gift for this important 

event. We want to provide fuel, food and lodging for each family. I thank 

you, in advance, for considering a special gift and/or praying for this year’s 

retreat. Please use this form for your gift.  

Sincerely, 
 

Rev. Rob Andreas 
Director 

SPECIAL GIFT FOR C.P.A. MISSIONARY PASTORS’ RETREAT 
 

Rob, please use the enclosed gift of $____________ to help provide for the 
annual C.P.A. missionary pastors’ retreat June 17-21, 2024.
 
       __________________________ 
         signed 

A tax deductible receipt will be sent for all gifts received. 
Send to: Church Planters to America, PO Box 405, Portageville, NY 14536 


